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To Whom it may concern 

I am writing to object to the airport consultation on night flights into Dublin Airport.  

I believe there will be 65 + flights for cargo per night into Dublin Airport.   Myself, my husband
and children live in Boroimhe and believe this will cause major disruption by way of constant
night-time noise and sleep disruption as well as air pollution and toxic fumes. 

Many thanks. 

Yvonne O’Reilly 




